
 

Bushmead Primary School Newsletter 

10th June 2022 

Our Value for June is Positivity.  
Our well-being theme this term is Being Active 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Well done to our KS1 children for completing their SATs and Phonics Screening!  We are so proud 
of how hard the children have worked this year to get children back on track. Thank you to our team that have 
worked tirelessly to ensure the children had the curriculum they needed to tackle these tests. We have 
assessments next week for children that haven’t completed statutory tests, so attendance is extra important. 

 
FOBS will be running the Father’s Day Shop next week. Please make sure you check 
your ParentMail to find out how to purchase gifts. A huge thank you in advance to Charlotte 
Prickett who buys, stores and wraps the gifts – an enormous task. And thank you to the team of 
volunteers that staff the shop. We couldn’t do it without you!   

 
 
We have updated our website. We are very pleased with how it 
looks - there is still work some work to be done but we hope 
that it is easier to navigate and useful for you.  Do check the 
school calendar page as there are a great deal of events 
happening in year groups this term.  Please also look out for 
your half termly curriculum newsletter in the Year Group 
section.  
 

 
I have several requests for holiday leave a day. Holidays and travel are unauthorised absences. Please use the 12 
weeks of school holiday to visit family or take trips. School staff know only too well that they are more expensive 
and many of us have had cancelled trips or not seen relatives because of Covid; but children have to be in school 
as much as possible especially after the last few years. Holidays will not be authorised.  
 
We still have a queue of late children every day – please make sure you aim to get your children here for 
8.40am when the doors open. Children should be here promptly to settle in to the day. Many thanks. 
 
Key dates: 
Assessment week – 13th – 17th June 
Yr 4 multiplication check – 20th – 24th June 
Class photos will be taken on Thursday 23rd June. Smart summer uniform should be worn.  
Arts Week is 4th – 8th July 
R – Yr 2 Sports Day – 12th July (parents will be invited to attend). 
Yr 3 – Yr 6 Sports Day – 13th July (parents will be invited to attend). 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Joanne Travi  
Headteacher  

https://www.bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=7&viewid=1
https://www.bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=7&viewid=1
https://www.bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Year+Groups&pid=31


 

 

 
 

Multi-sports 
 
 

  



 

 

Rounders 
 

This week we hosted a Luton Primary Games tournament. Thank you to the PE team, Mr Read and 
Mrs Shaw for their hard work! 

 

 

  



 

Reception inspired by our new topic of space and the book Look Up! the children have 
been busy building telescopes and rockets. 

 

 
 



 

Reception have also been painting our own solar systems and writing about famous 
astronaut Mae Jemison. 

 

 
  



 

These are the flowers the children planted in the spring term as seeds and bulbs in 
Reception. They have watered them and watched them grow with great excitement over 

the past few months. The children are very proud of their garden! 
 

We have created a wildflower garden and have been pleased to see the bees and other 
mini beasts visiting. 

 
 

 
 

 



 

  



 

  



 

 
 
 


